
ATTENTION ST. HELEN PARENTS 

JOHN CARROLL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL TUITION 
ASSISTANCE 

 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as good 
stewards of God’s varied grace 1st Peter 4:10 

We have many gifts and many needs at St. Helen Catholic Church. As a 
parish community, we strive with good stewardship to use our gifts to 
help meet the needs of one another. 

One of the ways St. Helen Church does this is to provide aid to active 
parishioners who desire to send their children to John Carroll Catholic 
High School. If some financial assistance would enable your child to 
attend John Carroll for the 2020-2021 school year, the parish would like 
to help you through the St. Helen High School Tuition Assistance Ministry. 

Interested parents may pick up an application at the Church Office in  
February, and the application will be also be listed and available to 
download on the school and church website. Completed applications must 
be returned by 4/22/2020.  Questions regarding this program may be 
directed to Teresita Collins (772-696-0079).


